
To the Members of the Morgan Hill Planning Commission; 
 

Leal Granada Hotel is proud to be a part of the effort to revitalize downtown Morgan 
Hill.  Therefore, we would like to show our support for all downtown housing. These projects will 
bring in more people who get to enjoy our lovely downtown, and it will create more opportunity 
for businesses. This development will play a significant part in the vision of revitalizing 
downtown Morgan Hill into a hub of commerce and culture.  
 
Downtown has a lot to offer, new housing at the center of it all will greatly increase the flow of 
foot traffic. This will be a boon to local businesses. It will keep the doors of beloved local 
establishments open. An even greater diversity of places to eat and shop will be a big draw for 
locals who won’t have to go far to find just what they are looking for.  
 
As the Granada Hotel and Marketplace breaks ground in a few months, serving residents is one 
of our primary goals. We won’t just be a hotel for out of town guests. We too will have shops 
and restaurants that will primarily serve locals, staffed by locals. The more partners we have in 
making downtown an economic hub for the community, the better for us all. We are excited to 
serve the community and look forward to working with our new neighbors.  
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